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Court Expansion of Online Check-in / Zoom Program  

To Civil Limited (Department C3) 

Santa Ana, CA –The Orange County Superior Court implemented an online check-in program in 

multiple phases for Civil Unlimited courtrooms starting June 4, 2021. The program facilitated the use of 

Zoom for hearings, including law and motion calendars, at zero cost to the public. The court expanded 

the online check-in/Zoom program to all Civil Complex courtroom effective April 29, 2022.  Given the 

success of the program, the Court will continue expansion of the online check-in/Zoom program to Civil 

Limited courtroom Department C3 effective July 1, 2022.  After this transition, all remote appearances in 

Civil courtrooms will be at no cost to the public. 

 

Department Judicial Officer 

C03 Judge Cramin 

All counsel and self-represented parties appearing remotely for hearings scheduled in Department C3 must 
check-in online prior to the commencement of their hearing through the Court's civil video appearance 
website at https://www.occourts.org/media-relations/C03.html. Once the online check-in is completed, 
counsel and self-represented parties will be prompted to join the courtroom’s Zoom hearing session. 
Participants will initially be directed to a virtual waiting room while the clerk provides access to the video 
hearing. 
 
Check-in instructions and an instructional video are available on the court’s website at 
https://www.occourts.org/media-relations/C03.html.  
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